Dear First Grade Families.

Each week your child will be bringing home a Word Pattern Sort page as their homework. Please have your child cut out the pictures and words. Then have your child put all of the pieces back into a plastic bag and back into their red folder to return on Monday of each week. We will be using the words and pictures as part of our word study program. This way the students will already have these items cut out and we will be ready for our activities. Thank you so much in advance for your support with this activity at home!

Thank you!
The First Grade Teachers

- I. Cut.
- 2. Write your name.
- 3. Place into plastic baq/envelope.
- 4. Put in red folder for Monday.







